
From the desks of Colleen Boyce & Katie Schinkel

NRIO has a new look. 
In September of 2016 
NRIO began operating 
as a division of Bayshore 
Therapy & Rehab. 
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Our logo has been branded to reflect this relationship. 
You will start to see changes to our website and 
marketing materials in the coming months.

The Toronto Acquired Brain 
Injury Network conference 
is November 15 & 16 and 
includes an exciting group 
of presenters. 

Don’t miss this education & networking opportunity. 
We hope to see you at our booth. For more information 
please go to www.abinetwork.ca.  

The Brain Injury Association 
of Niagara Board is pleased 
to announce “A Night in 
New Orleans” fundraising 
gala on October 11. 

To purchase tickets, sponsor or donate a silent auction 
gift please visit www.bianiagara.org or contact Katie 
Schinkel via email at kschinkel@bayshore.ca.  

We are thrilled to welcome 
Dr. Bojana Budisin to the 
NRIO team as a Consultant 
in the Neuropsychology and 
Clinical Psychology. 

We would also like to welcome Rachel Schwarcz, who 
has joined as a part-time Occupational Therapist. 

Providing advice and 
guidance for our programs, 
the NRIO Board includes, 
Chair, Jonathan Burton, 
Gluckstein LLP;

Dr. Milan Unarket, Physiatrist; Cassandra Jones, 
Wawanesa Insurance; Alison Golob, LHIN & Willie 
Popp, Consumer Rep. 

Please contact Katie Schinkel for more information at 
kschinkel@bayshore.ca. 
 

Bayshore in partnership 
with Bieman-Copland & 
Associates is offering the 6 
week Niagara Pain Program 
in October. 


